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Dear Parent/Guardian.  

 

At Nishkam Primary School we love to bring our children together to be part of collaborative 

learning. This half term Years 1 - 6 have had a focus on geography. To celebrate everything 

we have learned, and to inspire our children to reinforce and deepen their learning in 

geography, we have designed some activities we would like your children to participate in:  

 

1) House team quiz - attached is a revision sheet on some core geography knowledge. 

Please help your child to learn this. If your child is in Year 1, encourage them to learn 

at least the names of the continents and oceans of the world and the names of the 

four countries that make up the United Kingdom. All other year groups should learn 

the knowledge on the revision guide. 

During the week beginning 18th November, your child will participate in a house 

geography quiz. Each house team will split into mixed year group teams to ensure all 

ages are supported. For every correct answer, each team will earn points for their 

house. The house with the most points, win!  

 

2) Pin-point map - attached is a world map and a map of the UK. Please help your 

child to ‘pin-point’ (dot then label or create a key) some of the different places they 

have visited around the world or in the UK. These will be shared as a class during our 

World Talk sessions after half term.  

 

3) Fact-file: Encourage your child to put together a fact-file of information about one of 

the places they have been to. What is this place like? Are there any physical or 

human features that are well-known within this place? Children can also link their 

current learning within geography to help produce this fact files: For example, in Year 

6 geography they have been learning about climate change – has the place they 

visited been impacted or will be impacted by climate change? Likewise, Year 1 

have learned about the continents; can children find out which continent the place 

they visited is in? These fact files can be presented however your child chooses – 

think creative if you like!  

 

We hope that these activities bring about a joint enjoyment of learning and helps to 

encourage children to think more about the subject of geography outside of school.  

We look forward to seeing the outcomes of this whole school geography project! Please 

ensure pin-point maps and fact-files are brought in to school by Friday 8th November.  

 

Best wishes 

Miss Prior 
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